
Dear Parents/Carers  

 

Thank you for your support and encouragement this week as the Church of England Schools Inspection 

took place. As with most inspections, the result is not available for a few weeks but the inspection went 

as we expected and we will share the result with you as soon as we can. 

 

There will be a small Christmas Fair and refreshments in the Community Room at school after the Na-

tivity on 5th December. Full details will come to you in a letter but there will be a non-uniform day next 

Friday (29th November) in return for donations for hampers, bottle, children and chocolate tombolas 

etc.  

The Blue Letter: 22nd November 2019 

Collective Worship 

Next week in worship our theme to continues to be Wisdom and our bible verses come from Proverbs 

1: 2-5 

 “Here are proverbs that will help you recognize wisdom and good advice, and understand sayings with 

deep meaning. They can teach you how to live intelligently and how to be honest, just, and fair.  They 

can make an inexperienced person clever and teach young people how to be resourceful.” 

We will be exploring with the children how these ancient wise sayings can be lived out every day and 

still be relevant to us now. There will also be opportunities for the children to consider how their be-

haviour and attitude could alter if they reflected and pondered on these ‘pearls of wisdom’.  

Monday 25th November Create Club—finishes at 4.15pm 
Singing club—finishes at 4pm 

Tuesday 26th November Fitjoy Club - finishes 4pm 

Wednesday 27th November  

Thursday 28th November Drama Club—finishes at 4.15pm 

Friday 29th November  NON–UNIFORM DAY: Christmas Fair donations  

URGENT - CLEANER REQUIRED! 

As you know we are looking to replace our cleaner. If you are interested in a cleaning job at the 

school, we are looking for someone who would be prepared to take on two hours of cleaning at the 

end of the school day or early morning. Hours and rates of pay to be agreed. If you are interested 

please speak to Mrs Dommett or the office and we can tell you more and give you an application 

form. 



School Meals Survey 

 

 The mission at Chartwells is to 

nourish young bodies and minds, 

and in order to do so, they want 

to make sure that the food offer 

meets the ever changing needs of 

our students.  

To gather the insight they need, 

their two “We’re All Ears” surveys 

(one for parents and one for our 

children) are being launched on 

Monday18th November and will stay open until Saturday 30th November. The surveys are available 

via the website https://westsussex.mealselector.co.uk and they need your support! 

The survey consists of a list of questions to better understand the decision making process of their 

consumer as well as their food preferences in more detail than they have ever explored before.  

They know that parents and children may respond differently and so want to ensure they ask both as 

they are key to the decision making process.  

Deadline Reminders  

Not all flu forms have been returned! Please can you do this as soon as possible.   

Key stage 2 orders for Christmas lunch - Sunday 8th December 

Fox Class News 
 

Fox Class have been reading Stone Age boy and have used it as inspiration 

for the their own Stories. They are preparing to share their stories with the 

class.  

I’m sure they are full of excitement and great detail. 

 

 Christmas Stories at Bedtime  

Chichester library invite you to come and share their Christmas Stories. Wear your pyjamas and bring 

your torch and your teddy. 

Friday 13th December 5.30pm– 6.00pm. 

Suitable for children under 7 years  

Tickets are free but please reserve your place to avoid disappointment  

Free event  

Parents and carers are asked to remain with their child during this activity  

Chichester Library  

Tower Street, 

Chichester,  

PO19 1QJ 01243 777351  


